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From: Gail Sabbadini <ggsabba@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2024 4:19 PM
To: WRD_DL_rule-coordinator
Subject: Groundwater Allocation Rules

I support the proposals by the OWRD to make Oregon’s groundwater more stable in light of 
current and ongoing climate change and the previous drain on Oregon groundwater from 
over issuing pumping permits. Protection of streams, rivers, and springs in Oregon depends 
on sable groundwater into the future. Fresh water is a valuable and limited asset and the 
utmost care should be taken to assure that it is monitored, sustained and carefully managed.  
Gail Sabbadini 
Retired Biologist 
Bend, Oregon 
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